
 

 

Ormston School Weekly Newsletter – Issue 6 
Focus on Barn Owl Class 

This week Barn Owl Class have taken part in the Cola Challenge! Some interesting results were recorded – and 
interestingly even the fruit Mento’s worked! I am not sure who was more excited, the young people or our caretaker 

Mr Teasdale! 

School INSET 

Please remember that we have an INSET day planned for Tuesday 22nd October 2024. 

Parent Forum 

On Friday 8th November 2024 from 13:45 Mr Brown would like to invite parents and carers into school for a 
parent forum, this is optional and will allow you an opportunity to meet other parents/carers and talk to 

school staff about your child’s School. Please RSVP by emailing the school office so that we can prepare tea, 
coffee and nibbles. You may need to cancel your transport if you are returning home with your child.  

Uniform 

As winter approaches please make sure that children arrive with an outdoor coat – additional uniform 
including school hoodies can be purchased by completing an order form and contacting the school office.  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

www.ormstonschool.co.uk 
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Ormston School, Moorfield House, Alma Road, Headingley, Leeds, LS6 2AH 

 

Polo Shirt-
White 

 
£9.90 

Sweatshirt- 
Royal 

 
£12.30 

Sweatshirt 
Cardigan- 

Royal 
 

£13.50 

PE T-
shirt- 
Royal 

 
£6.60 

Fleece 
(Optional) 

 
£23.34 

 
 

Hoodie 
(Optional) 

 
£18.00 

A note from Mr Brown: As we approach 
the end of the first half term it gives us a 
chance to reflect on what has gone well 
and what may need to be changed. We 
often do not take enough time to reflect 

and look at the journey we have embarked 
upon! I am so proud of all the staff and 
young people, attendance is fantastic, 

uniform is spot on, relationships are being 
built and young people are feeling safe and 
supported in School. Some small changes 

we will be making for next half term 
include changes to the order of some of 

the lessons and an earlier lunch time. I am 
looking forward to next half term and 

continuing to share all our news with you 
on a weekly basis. Enjoy the half term 

break and see you on Monday 4th 
November. 

http://www.ormstonschool.co.uk/

